
This e-mail message is intended only for the addressee and may contain information which is 
confidential. If you are are not the intended recipient please advise the sender by return e-
mail, do not use or disclose the contents, and delete the message and any attachments from 
your system. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

Please be aware if you are concerned about any aspect of your eye care we advise that you 
make an appointment at either Gordon Eye Surgery or Lane Cove Eye Surgery. If your 
treating Dr is not available we can always offer an urgent review by another Dr at the 
practice to ensure prompt action if required.


